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This is an attempt by the conservatives in central and eastern Oregon to unfairly 

dilute the voices of the greater populations in the valley and on the coast.  The 

representation should be based upon population -- NOT upon the geographic size 

and features (rivers) of an area.  It doesn't make any sense to redraw the boundaries 

in this manner -- state policies should be decided based upon what the majority of 

Oregon's people want -- not by the lesser number of people in central and eastern 

Oregon.  Please do NOT support HB 3086. 


